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June 17, 2007 

 

To:  Cathedra-Holding Professors  

 

From:  Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs 

 

Re: Utilization of Cathedra Grant   

 

Subsequent to the resolution of the Technion's management dated 3.25.88, I hereby 

reinform you on the rules for the utilization of cathedra grant, following the amendments 

inserted.  

 

The research grant for a cathedra holder is intended for hiring a research team, purchasing 

equipment, materials or literature for research, payment of membership fees in professional 

unions, travels for scientific relations and conference attendance fees. 

 

In special cases, the grant may be used to invite academic guests for short periods, after 

obtaining the approval under the academic regulations to invite academic guests. 

 

Any other expenditure (related to the research activity of the cathedra holder) will be 

brought to the approval of the Executive Vice President for Research. 

 

 

                                                                                                                                          Kind Regards, 

Prof. Moshe Sidi 
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